
From: Wall, Taylor R
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: LICLIB-2023-00447
Date: Thursday, June 20, 2024 2:44:51 PM

Hey Jim,
 
Oscar of Oscar Qcos Mexican Restaurant LLC dba Q-cos Mexican Restaurant came in during
my hour on the counter and said he wants an extension on a deadline regarding an e-mail he
got from you. I didn’t know what he was talking about, but he showed me a bit on his phone
that said if the license isn’t issued by 7/7, then he’ll have to apply all over again. He had
questions about why that was and I told him I’m not sure—I’ve not heard of “extensions” on
anything related to liquor licenses, so I’d talk to you and see what’s up.
 
Do you know what’s going on with him? It does look like he’s been pending for quite some
time. I’m supposing there’s no way to give him an extension? He mentioned he can’t complete
what he needs to because the construction on the building isn’t done yet and that’s why he
wants an extension.
 
Thanks for any help you can give! If you want to talk to him yourself, his number is 608-698-
6409.
 
Taylor Wall – Municipal Clerk I
City of Madison Clerk’s Office
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Rm 153
Madison, WI 53703
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